

3 March 2017

Russell T

Email: fyi-request-5354-e823ebed@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Russell

I refer to your request of 9 February 2017, under the Official Information Act (OIA) 1982, for the following information regarding the 2014 review of complementary medicine qualifications:

• All communications regarding this review, and any documentation that was generated as part of the review.

The New Zealand Qualifications Authority (NZQA) has sent you two emails via the fyi website in an attempt to discuss a possible refinement of this request with you. On 22 February, NZQA advised that until we received an answer from you regarding a possible refinement of your request, we would be unable to respond.

As NZQA has not received any communication from you in response to our previous two emails, your OIA request has been declined.

If you do wish to discuss a new request, please contact the NZQA Ministerials team at ministerials@nzqa.govt.nz or telephone 0800 697 296 and ask to speak to a member of the Ministerials team.

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right, under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, to lodge a complaint with the Office of the Ombudsmen, PO Box 10152, Wellington.

Yours sincerely

Karen Poutasi (Dr) Chief Executive * . . .